

Dormant Pruning

Every year in November, it's time to start thinking about dormant pruning. The best time to prune deciduous shrubs is in the early winter months, when the plants have gone dormant. Pruning during dormancy puts less stress on plants, reduces the chance of spreading disease from plant to plant and pruning cuts heal faster. Call our office today to discuss dormant pruning with our maintenance supervisor.







Project Spotlight

This featured project, located in Naperville, was a complete overhaul of the existing back patio area. The scope of the project was to include a built-in barbecue, small lounge area, main dining area, fire pit area, stoop, seatwalls, piers and water feature. The water feature consists of two waterfalls situated in an elevated planter that empty into a narrow trough of water below. The installation of this water feature proved to be quite challenging with multiple structural walls, water-proofing, water supply and electrical work. The materials used are Unilock Brussels Block, Unilock Olde Quarry and natural bluestone for the barbecue countertop, waterfall ledges, water trough liner and patio inlay. The barbecue features an outdoor refrigerator and built-in warming drawer.





Stay Connected With Us...









Ph.630.353.1709 Fx.630.512.0830

1597 Warren Avenue Downers Grove, IL 60515

www.greengrasslandscape.com

newsletter@greengrasslandscape.com